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PARC Swim Schools Program

Thank you for allowing your child to participate in our Swimming and Water Safety Program at PARC!

Swimming and water safety are mandated in the Victorian Curriculum and our PARC Swim Schools program has been closely mapped to this, offering each student the opportunity to fulfil the requirements at every stage.   

Facilities we offer at PARC include a 50m pool (divided into 2 x 25m spaces) with depths of 1.35-2.1m and a Learn to Swim Pool with depth of 0.6 -1m. This means we can cater for the needs of the most basic beginners right up to the established swimmer. 

All our swimming teachers are qualified and attend regular professional development and training opportunities.

If your child is participating in an intensive program over one or two weeks, they will be required to bring along clothes to wear in the water on a designated day. Light weight clothing such as pyjamas (long sleeves and pants) are best. This is to give the children an idea of what it would feel like if they were to find themselves in the water by accident fully clothed and to learn survival skills.

At the conclusion of the program the school is provided with certificates, highlighting the PARC level your child is working towards and how it correlates to the Victorian Curriculum levels. 

We trust your child will enjoy their experience and thank you for giving them the opportunity to swim at PARC!

Peninsula Aquatic Recreation Centre
PARC Swim Coordinator – Catherine Fleming | PARC.schools@peninsulaleisure.com.au – (03) 9781 8449
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